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14th February 2021 

Level 3 Bubble and Home Learning  
Kia ora Tātou, 
 
Following the  Prime Minister's announcement  this evening, Auckland will move from 
Level 1 to Alert Level 3 from midnight tonight.  This means where possible ​you 
should keep your children home from school for this period.  
 
Home Learning 
Our home learning model can be accessed on our school website.  
Click here  ​http://www.pinehill.school.nz/school-life/home-learning 
When you open the home learning tab please scroll down to open your child's year level for 
learning at home.   

● Year One 
● Year Two 
● Year Three 
● Year Four 
● Year Five  
● Year Six  

We realise students were learning new routines and systems last week in their new 2021 
class and workshop groups were starting this week. Students are not yet set up in new 
classroom SeeSaw accounts for 2021, so Home Learning will look different from 2020 in 
these early stages of Level 3. Please do email your child’s teacher between 9am-3pm for 
any questions or support your child may need with home learning. 
For staff email address, click ​here  
 
Level 3 School Bubbles 
Any students who are required to attend Level 3 school tomorrow, please wait in the front 
office car park, at 8:30am. I will be there to meet you.  Parents will need to sign students in.  
School bubbles will have no more than 20 students.  Students learning stations will be 
spaced out. It is likely your child will not have their regular teacher. There will be a variety of 
ages in the level 3 class bubble. 
We will continue to update you. 
 
Ngā mihi nui, 
 
Carla Veldman / Principal  
Pinehill School  
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